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FROM THE EDITOR-IN-CHIEF

Ladies and Gentlemen,

We would like to present you with the fourth issue of our journal from 2018 for 
your reading pleasure. The issue will treat you to reading covering many areas of 
law, revealing a mosaic of research interests of the authors of papers we continue 
to receive. We feature articles discussing the field of public and private law, there 
is also a text bringing philosophy and law together. It is a multi-thematic issue. 

The next issues will appear very soon, they are virtually ready. According to 
the autumn announcement, volume 1/2019 will focus on the matter of constitu-
tionalism. It features publications by authors from five different countries. These 
are highly original articles, which are bound to spark a lively academic discussion. 
Since we have received really many good papers dealing with the issue of consti-
tutionalism, more than we can feature in volume 1/2019, we intend to raise the 
issue again in issue 3/2019. Meanwhile, issue 2/2019 concentrates on the fascinating 
topic of finance of the future – the volume is already in preparation. 

Of course, we are open to new submissions dealing with original matters. They 
are always welcome in our journal, and can be featured in e.g. the Miscellaneous sec-
tion. We also publish scientific reviews, standard reviews, and opinions. 

Our journal is open to authors from all over the world. We are glad to see more 
and more papers from outside Poland being submitted. 

We are always committed to improving the quality of the published articles, 
by e.g. partnering – successfully – with acknowledged reviewers. 

The journal is published in two language versions, which makes the achieve-
ments of Polish researchers more popular in the international environment as well 
as translates into a greater number of foreign authors featured. We also accept papers 
in French, German, and Spanish. 

December 2018 marked the initiation of the activity of the “Otwarte forum 
dyskusyjne »Krytyki Prawa«” [“Open Discussion Forum of the »Critique of Law«”]. 
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6  From the Editor-in-Chief

Prof. W. Hoff features a short account of this scientific event in this issue of our 
journal. 

We will also gain a wide presence in social media in the upcoming days. 
I would like to thank all the authors, reviewers, editors, translators, proof-readers 

involved...
We are also happy to say that our journal has been deservedly recognised in 

the 1st edition of the “Wsparcie dla czasopism” [“Support for Journals”] competition. 
I do hope you enjoy this issue. Please feel encouraged to take part in the dis-

cussion and to send your submissions.

Jolanta Jabłońska-Bonca
Editor-in-Chief of “Critique of Law”




